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Invitation Letter  

The 12th Overview Course of Financial Sector Issues 
Building Financial Sectors that Support Development  

 May 4th – 8th, 2015 
The World Bank Group Headquarters, Washington DC, USA 

The Finance & Markets Global Practice and the Development Research Department of the World Bank 
invites you to attend the 12th Overview Course of Financial Sector Issues to be held at The World Bank Group 
Headquarters in Washington, DC, May 4 to May 8, 2015. 
 
The theme of the 2015 Overview Course of Financial Sector Issues is Building Financial Sectors that Support 
Development. This training aims at providing a solid knowledge of the fundamentals of key areas of the 
financial sector and at engaging in discussions of emerging issues of relevance for policy-makers. This will 
help participants better understand how to build financial sectors that promote development. Throughout the 
week-long course participants will have opportunities to ask questions and engage in discussions with 
renowned scholars and policy experts, who will identify the critical questions related to each topic, explore 
the analytics of the issues, and share lessons from various countries’ experiences. Invited thought leaders 
include Viral Acharya (Stern School of Business, New York University), Thorsten Beck (Cass Business 
School and Tilburg University), Charles Calomiris (Columbia University Graduate School of Business), 
Simon Johnson (MIT and Peterson Institute for International Economics),  and Anthony Saunders (Stern 
School of Business, New York University), among others.  Prominent World Bank and IMF financial sector 
experts will also share their knowledge and experience at this event.   
 
The course is intended for mid-level officials from central banks, ministries of finance, and financial 
regulatory agencies in developing countries, as well as staff involved in financial sector operations from 
international development organizations and the private sector. Prior knowledge of financial sector issues is 
expected, and we suggest that only those with experience in this field attend. The course will be in English.  
 
To obtain more information about the course, please visit the Overview Course Event Website. You can either 
register on line or fill out the attached registration form and send it to Paul@ifc.org. The registration fee is 
US$1,500, which covers all course materials plus admission to all seminar sessions. Travel, accommodations, 
and other expenses are not included, and are the responsibility of each participant. If you have any questions, 
please contact Ms. Harminder Paul by e-mail: Paul@ifc.org or by telephone: +1 202 458 7702.  
 
We hope you are interested in this program, and look forward to your participation.  
 

Sincerely, 

 
Asli Demirgüç-Kunt 

Director  
Development Research Department 

The World Bank 
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